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2024 Start Date & School Terms 
 

Term 3: Monday 22 July to Friday 29 September 

Term 4: Monday 14 October to Wed 18 December 

 

 
Newsletter 
Monday 14th October 2024 

Coming up: 
Mon 21 Oct BoT meeting 5.30pm 

Mon 21 Oct Yr 8 Leavers Dinner meeting 

Wed 23 Oct Room 3 overnight experience 

Wed 23 Oct Y7&8 immunisations 

Thu 24 Oct Country-wide Shakeout 9.30am 

Fri 25 Oct Teacher Only Day (Mitey) 

Mon 28 Oct Labour Day 

Tues 29 Oct Teacher Only Day (Kāhui Ako) 

Tue 29 Oct Teacher Only Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Welcome back everyone to Term 4, our busiest 

term of the year. We hope you all enjoyed the 

break. 
 

We have had a few changes in our classrooms.  We 

are pleased to announce the permanent 

appointment of Matua Clayton Cossey. He will 

remain in Room 5 until the end of the year and from 

2025 he will be teaching our Year 6 & 7 students. 

Ms Debbie Trenwith is now teaching in Room 9.  

And welcome to Ms Sarah Kruger who is teaching 

in Room 6 until the end of this year. 

  David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Room 3 Overnight Experience 
 

Room 3’s overnight experience is taking place on 
Wednesday 23rd October.  The total cost of the 
camp which includes meals (dinner and 
breakfast) is $13 per person.  Please pay this by 
Friday 18th October to our office or online.   

 

Principal’s Newsletter 
 

Please take a moment to read our Term 4 Principal’s 

Newsletter. There are lots of key events and dates to 

be aware of, but please note that these may be subject 

to change. A hard copy will be given to each family. 

 

Touch Rugby 
 

Touch rugby starts this Thursday, 17th October. 
All games are played at Rhodes Park. 
 

Many thanks to our parents for coaching and 

managing. We appreciate your commitment. 

Touch fees must be paid as soon as possible. No 

pay, no play. 

 

Training starts this week as well. For further 

details about training and games, please refer to 

the notice handed out last term.  
 

 

 

Te rerenga korero:  
 

Kei a koe etahi patai?  Do you have any questions? 
He patai?  Any questions? 
  
 

 

School Photos 
 

Online photo access keys have now been emailed.  
Use your unique photo keycode to view your 
child’s photos at www.photolife.co.nz. If you 
haven’t received the access keycode, please let us 
know. 
Orders placed before the free delivery expiry date 
(27th October) will be bulk printed and delivered 
to the school for your child to bring home.   
 

Year 8 Leavers Dinner 
 

For those who are keen and available to assist 
with this special event, please come to a meeting 
in Rm 9 on Monday, October 21st, at 5:30 p.m. so 
we can discuss and start planning the evening. 
  
 

 

http://www.photolife.co.nz/
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St John Training in Term 3 
 

Our junior students place Mr Brock in the 

recovery position during their St John training (he 

made a great recovery!). 
 

 
 

Junior Trip to Ureia Production 
 

Our junior school enjoyed a great performance at 

Waitaakaruru School last term.  Many thanks to 

everyone who assisted on the day.  We couldn’t 

have attended without you. 
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Community Notices  

 

        

 

 

 

 


